
 

School Uniform  

We greatly value the sense of belonging that 

comes from the wearing of a school uniform 

and are appreciative of your support in 

ensuring that the children are appropriately 

dressed, in line with the school uniform policy.  

Here is a reminder of our uniform at Belgrave – 

• Royal Blue Jumper or Cardigan 

• Grey or Black Trousers, Skirt or Dress. 

• Blue Summer Dresses (Warmer months) 

• White Polo Shirt 

• Plain black Shoes or Trainers  

We do not accept coloured or labelled 

trainers as these detract from the smart and 

consistent image that we are trying to project. 

• Earrings  should  be  studs  only,  and 

we  discourage  the  wearing  of  any 

other  jewellery and hair accessories.  

  

Well done to Year 1 for 

winning this weeks Best 

Dressed !  

Upcoming Events 

Monday 29th April - Rise Voices for Year 4 

Monday 6th May – May Day Bank Holiday 

Tuesday 7th May – Classroom showcase 

Monday 13th May – SATs Week 

Friday 17th May – Year 6 celebration with 

parents 1.00-3.15pm 

Friday 17th May – Non-uniform day Year 6 

Charity fundraisier  

Tuesday 21st May – Sports Day  

Thursday 23rd May – Year 6 Pilgrimage  

Monday 27th May – Half Term 

Friday 14th June – DUGs Breakfast 8.15am 

Monday 1st July Year 6 Art Project 

 

School Attendance 

The table shows attendance for week ending 

26th April 2024 

Class Attendance % 

Reception 87.06% 

Year 1 96.55% 

Year 2 94.14% 

Year 3 95.19% 

Year 4 98% 

Year 5 100% 

Year 6 96.28% 

Total 95.34% 

 

Congratulations go to Year 5  for the highest 

attendance of 100% 

 

Rise Voices – Year 4 

Our Rise voices choir will be heading to 

Leicester Arena on Monday (29th) to emark 

on a musical journey through beloved tales. 

Tickets still available to order, visit 

http://tinyurl.com/RiseVoicesTickets   

26th April 2024 

We are closed on Friday 3rd May for an inset 

day and Monday 6th May as it’s a bank 

holiday. 

 

 

We ask that children only bring regular sized 

water bottles in to school, no Stanley cups 

allowed. These are far too big and expensive. 

We would hate them to get damaged at 

school. 

 

http://tinyurl.com/RiseVoicesTickets


 

Here are a few reminders about supporting your child in Reception: 

• Check your child’s Tapestry journal on a regular basis. 

• Library books are changed every Tuesday. 

• Forest school is every Wednesday afternoon. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our new reading initiative that will take place next week: 

• Parents are now invited to listen to their child read every Tuesday morning in their 

classroom from 8:35-9:00am. 

• Listen to your child read their phonic books at least 3 times a week and write in the 

reading diary, in order for your child to receive a reading certificate and move 

forward on our reading road map! 


